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Melendez, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 1:53 PM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: FW: Little Cancun DJ Request

Can you add please? 
 

From: Veronica Cervera <veronicacervera30@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 1:51 PM 
To: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: Little Cancun DJ Request 

 
Jim I will withdraw my request for DJ for the fact I do not want to lose support from the neighborhood I want my business 
the thrive in a supportive manor. I know not everyone will be supportive but I will continue to strive for it. 
 
On Monday, September 25, 2023 at 12:57:28 PM CDT, Cooney, Jim <jim.cooney@milwaukee.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Good afternoon, 

  

Just following up. 

  

Thanks 

  

From: Cooney, Jim  
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 10:15 AM 
To: veronicacervera30@yahoo.com 
Subject: Little Cancun DJ Request 

  

Good Morning Ms. Cervera, 

  

Based on the noise complaints from neighbors in your file and another complaint we received over the 
weekend, Ald. Dimitrijevic has informed me that it will be nearly impossible to support your request to add a 
DJ.  I am emailing to ask if you want to withdraw that portion of your application before the hearing 
tomorrow.  Could you let me know if you want to withdraw or continue to pursue it? 
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Thank you, 

  

Jim Cooney 

License Division Manager 

City Clerk-License Division 

200 E Wells St #105 

414-286-2238 

www.milwaukee.gov/license 

 

  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


